
Report to the Israel Securities Authority Regarding New Director Appointment 

On June 27, 2021, Elron Electronic Industries Ltd.(the "Company") filed reports to the Israel 

Securities Authority reflecting the appointment of Mr. Michael Joseph Salkind as a director of 
the Company as of June 24, 2021.




